
Motion with Notice Regional Water Supply Commission 
Wednesday, March 20, 2024 

 

SUBJECT Placement of Post Disaster Water Supply Drop Kits in Relevant Fire Halls 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Motion was introduced at the July 19, 2023 Regional Water Supply Commission meeting 
and was deferred from both the October 18, 2023 and January 17, 2024 meetings. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Regional Water Supply Commission directs staff to explore cost-sharing with 
municipalities to get the Post Disaster Water Supply Drop Kits in relevant fire halls, for 
consideration in the next budget cycle. 
 
 
SUBMITTED BY: 
 
Commissioner Rogers 
July 19, 2023 


